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Commanding General 
Attention; AC/S, Enviromnental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: MCI3 Camp Lejeune, Draft Record of Decision for the Interim Remedial Actiob, 
Shallow Aquifer at the Hadnot Point industrial Area, NC 6170 022 580 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

The purpose of this letter is to document that the existing N.P.D.E.S. permit and 
recently issued S.O.C. permit governing the operation of the Hadnot Point Sewage 
Treatment Plant will not be required to go through formal modification or renewal as a 
result of the proposed discharge of treated groundwater resulting from the Interim Remedial 
Action of the Shallow Aquifer at the Hadnot Point Industrid Area, provided the following 
conditions are satisfied: 

1. The proposed extracted groundwater will be treated by oil/water separation, 

I a: 
metal precipitation, and air stripping as a minimum. A l3ench Study shall be 
performed to determine the necessity of Activated Carbon Adsorption to 
achieve the standards requested by the NC DEHNR. These requirements are 
more fully described in our letter to the Naval Facilities Engineering 
Command dated 15 September 1992. 



Ms. Berry 
21 September 1992 

2. The proposed additional treated groundwater flows will be associated with the 
interim Remedial Action for the Shallow Aquifer at Hadnot, Point Industritd 
Area saldy. 

3. The NC DEHNR, Division of Environmental Management reserves the right 
to re-enter the existing N.P.D.E.S. and S.O.C. permit if the proposed 
groundwater treatment system does not perform within the standards 
established or if the Hadnot Point Sewage Treatment Plant is adverseiy 
effected. 

If you have any questions please contact me at (919) 733-2801. 

E. Peter Burger, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

EPB/kc 

cc: Coleen Sullim, NC DEHNR DEM 
Michelle Glenn, US EPA Region IV 
George Radford, MCB Camp Lejeune 


